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Rare Book Collector 
 

 

 
You can join our organization.  Dues are 
reasonable and help to defray the cost of 
maintaining the cemetery.  In addition, your 
contribution helps to support a vibrant, 
community-based organization that actively 
researches local history and participates in 
educational outreach programs with many 
local and statewide school districts.   
 
You can volunteer to help us.  We need people 
to help keep the cemetery clean, landscaped 
and well maintained.  Much of our work is 
done on Saturday mornings.  Of course we can 
use all types of talent in our organization to 
handle a variety of interesting tasks.   
 
If you are a person with local roots, you can 
contact us with your stories, family history, 
memories, photographs and memorabilia.  We 
are actively researching the role of African 
Americans in this community.   

 
 

Our Resources 
 
In addition to caring for the cemetery, we 
maintain a growing collection of artifacts and 
research materials about the Midland Cemetery 
in particular, and the African American 
community of Steelton, Oberlin, Enhaut, 
Bressler, and Swatara Township in general.  
Materials are housed at the Midland Archives, 
Steelton, Pennsylvania.  At this time, the 
Midland Archives are not available for public 
research.  Our research is published through 
our Website, and in newsletters that we send to 
our membership.   
 
The Friends of Midland is a non-profit 
organization. Contributions are tax deductible 
under IRC Section 501(c)(3).  

 
Thanks for all your 
Wonderful Work 

And  
Collaboration 

With students and faculty at 
Dickinson College. 

 

Community Studies Center 
Dickinson College 

Carlisle, Pa 

 
 
In Memory of Rev. Clyde W. Roach 
 

--Henrietta Roach 


